Wendz Strangeway

From: Cheryl Ward

Sent: 26 September 2016 10:49

To: Planning

Subject: FW: NYM/2016/0533/FL Eskdaleside, Sleights
To book in

From: Rona Charles

Sent: 23 September 2016 11:58

To: Sara Robin; Cheryl Ward

Subject: RE: NYM/2016/0533/FL Eskdaleside, Sleights

Thanks for that, Sara.
| hope that incorporating them proves feasible — a better solution all round, I'd have thought.

Best wishes, Rona

Rona Charles
Ecologist

Conservation Department

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate

Helmsley, York Y062 5BP

Tel: 01439 772700
r.charles@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Please note: | normally don’t work on Mondays

From: Sara Robin

Sent: 20 September 2016 11:27

To: Cheryl Ward

Cc: Rona Charles

Subject: NYM/2016/0533/FL Eskdaleside, Sleights 1

Dear Cheryl
A brief comment is attached. | have suggested that as there is already a condition for bat and bird boxes that it
might be easier and quicker to incorporate some features into the building designs.

| haven’t put this on the website in case the idea won’t work!
Best wishes
Sara

Sara Rohin

Conservation Officer (Planning)
Yorkshire Wildlife Trust

Website: www.ywt.org.uk






